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To whom it may concern,

I am concerned with this new bill proposal and insurance carriers not doing their part for their clients.
They're limiting the care they're allowed and increasing their deductibles and premiums. So the patients
are getting less than what they are used to getting for more money. The patients should be at the focal
point, not padding the pockets of the multi-billion dollar insurance companies.

Jason Boyce, D.C.

Core Concepts

4791 Van Giesen Ste. B
West Richland WA, 99353

509-967-2225

"If the why is big enough, the how doesn't matter."



